
Four Orange Blossom Family Health (OBFH) locations are currently open and accepting patients: 

• OBFH main at 232 N. Orange Blossom Trail in Orlando

• OBFH at 4426 Ivey Lane in Orlando

• OBFH at 2711 N. Orange Blossom Trail, Ste A in Kissimmee

• Orange Blossom Pediatrics on the campus of OCPS-ACE at the corner of Amelia Street and 
Parramore Avenue in Orlando

Please contact us at 407-428-5751 with any questions or to inquire about an appointment. 

We are currently accepting both sick and well-patient appointments, emergency and preventive 

dental appointments (without respiratory symptoms such as fever, coughing, etc.), and behavioral 

health counseling appointments.  Our pharmacies are open for new prescriptions and refills. 

We continue to monitor the COVID-19 situation as we move forward.  We are working closely with 

state and local authorities and the Florida Department of Health to execute any guidelines put forth 

by the CDC.  

Please note that we are still conducting exterior screening stands at all our open centers in an effort 

to limit additional COVID-19 exposure.  We ask that only the patient attend their scheduled 

appointment with the exception of a caregiver or essential parent if necessary.  Please do not bring 

children to your appointment unless the child has an appointment.  Mask and social distancing 

protocols remain in place.  Our goal is to protect you, our staff, and our community.

To extend our care to patients, we are offering medical and behavioral health appointments via 

telehealth, in addition to in person visits.  Please check with our representatives to see if this is the

right option for you.   

If you are experiencing one or more of the following criteria, please let us know:

• fever, cough, or shortness of breath
• have had close contact with someone having COVID - 19

• had contact with an individual hospitalized with acute lower respiratory illness of unknown

origin

• are 65 or older

• are immunocompromised

Please contact the Florida Department of Health at 407-858-1400 from home to control the 

transmission. 

Please continue to check back for the most up to date information regarding Orange Blossom Family 

Health sites and services.   


